

Lloyd Harbor School

COLD SPRING HARBOR CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT
7 School Lane • Huntington, New York 11743

Valerie R. Massimo, Principal Phil Gray, Assist. to the Princ./Music Coord.

(631) 367-8800 (631)367-8801

September 8, 2014

Dear Parents of Fifth and Sixth Graders,

The Lloyd Harbor School Intramurals Program will begin at the end of this month. It takes place before school from 7:40 – 8:30am. <u>Fifth graders</u> who sign up will be able to participate in a variety of team and individual sports on <u>Tuesdays</u>. The day for <u>sixth graders</u> is <u>Thursday</u>. Activities will take place both in the gymnasium and on the fields behind the school.

The first day for fifth graders is Tuesday, September 23. The first day for sixth graders is Thursday, October 2.

The fall program for intramurals runs from September through November. The spring program runs from March to June. This permission slip is for both the fall and spring programs. During the winter months, students have the opportunity to ice skate outside at the Winter Club in Huntington. A separate permission slip for ice skating will be sent out in November.

We believe that the intramural program can make a positive contribution to the physical development of your child and we encourage all fifth and sixth graders to attend. If you would like your child to participate, please fill out the form below and have him/her return it to the appropriate envelope outside my classroom (133). Please send me an email (korourke@csh.k12.ny.us) or call (367 -8800) if you have any questions.

Parent Signature		Date
I understand that my child may not	be dropped off earlier than 7	:40AM.
• My child is in (circle one):	Fifth Grade	Sixth Grade
to participate in the Lloyd Harbor Scho		•
I would like my son/daughter	(Print First and Last Na	ame)
Intramurals Supervisor		
, Kevin O'Rourke		
KerORC		
Sincerely,		